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Thank you …
…to all our parents, children, families, and

our Abacus team who came to our own

Winter Concert! It is one of most

exciting times for our children and we

certainly hope you all had a good time!

Special thanks to Calvary for the facility!

 Jacob

 Janya

 Nicole 

 Owen

 Sean 

Welcome back everyone! We hope all of you

had a nice break and enjoyed time with family

and friends to ring in the new year!

With the new year comes new excitement and

renewed energy. And we are starting with a

bang! The much awaited P3 classroom opens

this month and is being led by Ms. Bickel.

And we are also pleased to announce that we

have hired another lead teacher Ms. Felicia, a

Montessori certified teacher with over 15

years experience, who will be taking over

from Ms. Sabah. An introductory message

with more details is going out shortly to all P2

parents.

We wish everyone a fabulous new year with

health and happiness. Let’s make it rock!

Cold Spell

This year has started with a brutally cold

spell. So a friendly reminder to make sure

your child is appropriately dressed. We can

always take layers off if they are warm. Be

sure to LABEL all those layers and rain boots

and any other items that may come to school.

We will have teachers check your students

extra clothing bin to exchange any seasonally

inappropriate clothing for things that will

keep these kids warm and cozy. Teachers will

leave bins on the shoe cubbies for parents to

check on Wednesday the 8th. Fresh air and

exercise are important for staying healthy.

Reminder:  $$$ We pay cash rewards for new family and  new employee referrals $$$

Wish you all a Very Happy Birthday!



Upcoming Events
• Martin Luther King Jr Day: 1/15  – Yes 

we are Open!

• Community Movie Night 1/19

• PTO Meeting 2/1 6:15pm to 7:15pm
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Kindergarten Update

Our kindergartners will be learning

more about digraphs and continuing

with sight words. We have begun

journaling and more!

Community Movie Night

A few years ago we had a wonderful time

having a community movie night. Our

parents and students came together and

choose a movie and watched it together in

the playroom. We wanted to see if anyone

would be interested in bringing back this

tradition. A link to a Signup Genius will

be coming out in the weekly update.

Toddler Class Updates

Our toddlers are going to learn all about

arctic animals, and how they thrive in the

snow and very cold conditions.

Our older toddlers are moving up to Primary

beginning this month! We will be phasing in

the transitions to make for a warm welcome

into their new P3 classroom and begin to

learn new material.

Primary Classes Updates    

What better time than this month to talk

about snow! We will be discussing the

weather, what causes ice and snow, and

transition to topics within geology.


